718 Teaneck Road | Teaneck, New Jersey 07666 Tel: 201-833-3187 | Fax: 201-833-3708 | www.holyname.org

April 14, 2020

Humanitarian China Mr. Zhou

Dear Mr. Zhou:

On behalf of the Holy Name Medical Center Foundation, thank you for your generous in-kind donation of 200 N95 masks to be used during our COVID-19 initiative for our staff.

At the epicenter of the pandemic in New Jersey, Holy Name Medical Center is playing a leading role in the fight against COVID-19. We are working round-the-clock caring for patients and modifying medical units with new construction. But as we strive to meet the demand of new patients and those who are seriously ill with the virus, our supplies are rapidly decreasing. Your donation helps us keep our staff healthy and able to provide the care on which so many are relying during this challenging time.

Holy Name Medical Center Foundation is a 501(c) (3) organization; tax ID#22-2737143. In accordance with Internal Revenue Service guidelines, no goods or services were provided in exchange for this gift. Please retain this letter as your receipt for tax filing purposes.

Sincerely,

Michael Maron President and CEO

Holy Name Medical Center